

On behalf of the Dorchester Fair Committee and our community, we extend a heartfelt thank you for your generous support of the 169th Dorchester Fair.

Your sponsorship was instrumental in bringing this cherished tradition to life and ensuring its continued success as a cornerstone of our community, fueling community pride, joy and connections.

Thanks to your support, we created an event that celebrated our agricultural heritage, inspired learning, and brought joy to all who attended.

Your partnership helped us fulfill our mission of connecting the past, present, and future through experiences that honor rural life and agricultural traditions.

With sincere appreciation from all of us at the North Dorchester Agricultural Society please accept our heartfelt gratitude.